THE NASH

BATLEY IRISH DEMOCRATIC LEAGUE CLUB / WWW.THENASH.CO.UK / COMMITTEE@THENASH.CO.UK

Teenage Cancer Trust

Friday 10th February, the Club will be hosting a Charity event for Teenage Cancer Trust. In memory of Leisel Mackay a very brave and special young lady who lost the fight on 12th March 2010 aged just 23 years.

SUPPORT

Naturally we hope that the night is a huge success and follows that from last year's tremendous efforts. As usual our own Members and Guests are generous to the core in supporting all our charity events.

The Charity Girls again have been working extremely hard preparing in the hope that the night achieves success. They've also tried changing the format in collecting. Instead asking outside the Club environment, the Girls simply didn't want to push the generosity boundaries. So please don't feel we've left you out. You'll still be able to participate with raffles etc on the night.



TEENAGE CANCER TRUST



February £1.30 per pint

£1.30 per pint, whole of February. As the Club celebrates its 130th Birthday the occasion is marked by the price of the beer. Its not everyday you reach 130. Certainly not something we'll be planning on doing in the near future.

BREWERY BACKUP

OK, the club has made a totally generous offer to everyone. Its

been with the help of everyone to have even made it possible. The Committee have been working on the project for nearly a year. Giving heads-up to all our suppliers on what we'd be planning. Naturally our huge buying power has helped pull in some pretty big favors. With these onboard the Club doesn't stand to loose out too much. Let's just say the bases have been covered.



BAR PERSON OF THE MONTH. Sharon Castlehouse. Well done Sharon! A popular and loyal member of the team, who I'm sure you all recognise. Sponsored by HB Clark.



NEW FIRE ALARM. A brand new state-of-the-art Fire Alarm System has now been installed. Costing £4,600. replacing the old one. Bringing us compliant with todays strict standards.



T-SHIRT PROMOTION Get your

Black Sheep T-Shirt Promotion Collection Card From The BAA.R. You need 12 stickers to get your Free T-Shirt



Club Polo Shirts For Sale

Sticking with our celebratory 130 years. The Committee have by popular request had made some branded Nash Polo Shirts. Available in Black and Green, various sizes can be purchased from the bar £10each.

BABY ALFIE



Congratulations Moira and Joel on the birth of their beautiful baby boy, Alfie. Born on Monday 30th January, weighing 7lb 9oz both Alfie and Mum are doing well. Moira's already asked if she can put his name down for behind the Bar!

Charitable Staff

A Certificate of Thanks has been presented to the Club for raising £150. Bar Staff I think played a huge contribution in generating most of the figure. Thanks to their incisional appetite for sweets! There still could be some left, but, you'd have to be quick. In aid of...



children's hospice

NEW

FASTER

VISA



New state of the art cashless paying will soon be available here. The Club's current Visa machine is being upgraded to deal with more features and services. Making paying by card much more swiftly. You won;t even need to remember your PIN. Just swipe it across the machine. Its done!

LIMIT

Whilst we aim to provide an excellent service, please know that we can't accept payment for just a Pint using your Card. £10 spend limit. This could include a pint followed by Cashback for instance. Thank you

Beer _____ Statistics

What You Drink DEC **JAN** Carling 11288 7654.5 1057 995.5 Carlsberg Boddingt.'s 831 842.5 Guinness 574 Yorkshire 1824 1450 Vier 1237 788 664.5 692 Sovereign Stella 839.5 826 Tetlev 944 Worth.'s 1850 1514 Stones 862 734 1555.5 S'Bow 1057

FROM THE SECRETARY

We hope that everyone enjoys the special drinks offer available throughout the whole of February. Please try to remember the occasion in which we're celebrating!

130 years of Batley IDLC.

Enjoy.

A. Whytry



Free Entry

To all
CAMRA
Members at

The Nash

Savings

£750.00 per year saved on Club's Rateable Value

More Savings

A renewal in the Club's Insurance has saved us £1,145.22 this year!